
PARK VIEW CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 301-386-5110 
 

                           

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian: 

 
Photographs and videos are taken on different occasions such as birthdays, holidays, 

outings and special occasions. We like to take pictures of the children playing and doing 

special activities and then display them.  We use these pictures/videos in our child care 

Center for our website, newsletter, albums, bulletin boards and other things. 

  

Please mark the appropriate box: 

□I give permission   □I do not give permission   

 

to Park View Child Development Center to take photographs or have photographs taken of my 

child should the occasion arise.  

 

 Please mark the appropriate box: 

□I give permission   □I do not give permission  

  

to Park View Child Development Center to take video’s or have video’s taken of my child should 

the occasion arise.  

 

  I understand that these photographs and/or videos will not be sold, distributed or 

placed on internet web sites without my written permission. I also understand that I waive any 

rights of compensation or ownership thereto. 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian name: _______________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian Signature: ____________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 

PHOTO RELEASE FORM 


